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September 5, 2018 
 
 

NOTICE TO ALL NEW JERSEY BASED INTERSTATE CARRIERS 
 
 

The Articles of Agreement under the International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) and the Plan under the 
International Registration Plan (IRP) have been amended to allow the presentation of electronic images 
of IFTA licenses and IRP cab cards in lieu of paper as proof of proper IFTA and IRP credentialing.  
 
These amendments both go into effect on January 1, 2019. 
 
You can obtain electronic images in advance of January 1, 2019 by doing the following: 
 
      To obtain an electronic image of your IRP cab card, log in to your IRP account using the  
      State website to download the image. 
 
      To obtain an electronic image of your IFTA license, please contact the New Jersey Motor  
      Vehicle Commission’s IFTA unit at (609) 633-9400 for assistance.  
 
You are reminded that, until January 1, 2019, paper credentials must be carried in your vehicle. On 
January 1, 2019, you will be permitted the option of carrying either paper credentials or electronic images 
of the credentials. 
 
For questions, please call (609) 633-9400 or email us at MVCMOTORCARRIERS@mvc.nj.gov  
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